
 

 

 

2024 Tax Notices 

Town of Gibbons 

Notice is hereby given that the tax notices for the 2024 taxation year were mailed on 
May 29th, 2024, and will be payable on or before July 2, 2024 (due to the long weekend, 
tax deadline date has been extended). All tax notices are deemed to have been 
received seven (7) days after mailing within Alberta and fourteen (14) days outside of 
the province. 

If you purchased property in 2024 and do not receive a tax notice, please contact the 
Town Office at 780-923-3331 as it is the responsibility of the property owner to ensure 
that taxes are paid. 

 


